
Dear Chairwoman Monnes Anderson and Members of the Committee,  

 

My name is Agnieszka Navarrete. Today, I am reaching out to you as a mother, patient, and former 

emergency medical technician.  

 

My experience as an emergency medical technician involved working closely not only with firefighters, 

doctors, nurses and other medical providers in the field, nursing homes, as well hospitals but most 

importantly people who required emergency care.  

 

As a medical provider, one of my responsibilities included providing patients with complete and 

accurate information in regards to their medical care in order to obtain their consent for treatment.  

 

Currently, parents and legal guardians are only provided a vaccine information sheet (VIS) that is 

incomplete and omits important information that I believe is essential for proper informed consent. To 

ensure proper informed consent, patients and legal guardians should receive the vaccine information 

sheet, the manufacture’s package insert, complete information to ingredients as well as identification of 

any recommended childhood vaccines that contain any State of Oregon identified High Priority 

Chemicals of Concern for Children’s Health.  

 

As a mother, patient and former medical provider, I am in full support of informed consent and full 

transparency across all preventative and medical treatment including vaccines. As an Oregon resident, I 

am stating my support of Senate Bill 649. 

 


